
From: GLEN WILE 

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 3:10 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: On Line Voting 

I am writing in support of Councillor Chans motion for on line voting in the municipal 

election in October.  It was so great to be able to vote on line for the mayoral election 

especially for those who cannot get out or unable to get to the polling station for one 

reason or another. 

I am sure in the future the ability to vote on line will become the norm so why not be 

ahead of the curve. 

Sincerely 

Jane and Glen Wile 
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